
PAYROLL UPDATE 
DATED: March 22, 2021 

THE PAYROLL FOR THE FOLLOWING BANKS WOULD BE 

SENT FOR PROCESSING-ECAB, FIRST CARIBBEAN 

INTERNATIONAL BANK, BANK OF NOVA SCOTIA, ROYAL 

BANK OF CANADA, ANTIGUA COMMERCIAL BANK, 

 AND CARIBBEAN UNION BANK                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

ON TUESDAY THE 23RD OF MARCH, 2021. 

 

COMMUNITY FIRST CREDIT UNION, ST. JOHN’S CREDIT 

UNION & ANTIGUA & BARBUDA POLICE CREDIT UNION, 

WOULD BE SENT FOR PROCESSING ON TUESDAY THE 23RD 

MARCH, 2021. 
THOSE WHO RECEIVE CHEQUES WOULD BE PAID FROM 9AM-

4.30PM ON WEDNESDAY THE 24TH OF MARCH, 2021. 

 

PERSONS ARE URGED TO SUBMIT INFORMATION IN 

ADVANCE REGARDING THE OPENING OF BANK ACCOUNTS 

TO AVOID ANY FURTHER DELAYS 

 
YOU ARE REMINDED TO WALK WITH YOUR SOCIAL SECURITY 

CARDS, MEDICAL BENEFITS CARDS AND BANK ACCOUNT 

INFORMATION. 

BE REMINDED THAT YOUR PASSPORT IS REQUIRED WHEN 

COLLECTING CHEQUES. 

 

 

PLEASE GO TO YOUR VARIOUS BANKS AFTER 4:00PM OR 

LATER.  THIS IS TO GIVE THE BANKS TIME TO PROCESS 

THE PAYROLL AND CREDIT YOUR ACCOUNTS. 

ALL STAFF ARE ASKED TO DESIST FROM CROWDING 

OUTSIDE THE BANKS.  

 

                 THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 



 
  


